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I want to voice my opinion in opposition of HB3644. The Metro Homeless Tax took in 

$1BILLION in 4 years. We do not need more administration for systems that are 

already costing the Oregon taxpayer millions of dollars. At this rate, you will run out of 

people to tax because we will not be able to afford to live in Oregon any longer. I urge 

you to learn to be good stewards of the massive amount of funding you already have. 

Vote NO. 


